
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. My name is [Your Name], and I am interested in enrolling 

my child at [School Name]. I would like to inquire about any available sibling discounts and 

tuition assistance options that your school may offer. 

As we are considering the financial commitment of private schooling, understanding these 

options would be incredibly helpful in our decision-making process. If you could provide me 

with information regarding eligibility, application procedures, and deadlines, I would greatly 

appreciate it. 

Thank you for your time and assistance. I look forward to your prompt response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 

[Your Address] 


